Judy Bock

The Upper Hondo Soil and Water Conservation District wished to make the following comment
regarding this regulation. This regulation proposes strict limitations to the use of the treated
produced water, it is felt that the ownership of the treated produced water should belong to
whomever is in possession of the treated produced water. Therefore allowing them to use it in the
construction of roads, etc. pertaining to the oil and gas industry. This would in turn require less
usage of good potable water for these resources.



